
 

June 2020 Newsletter 
 
 

Dear Beacon Families, Parents, & Guardians, 
 

 We hope you are staying healthy and sane! Over the past few 
months we have adapted, and we are still working towards our mission of supporting 
community wellness and food justice through garden-based education. We are joining 
some virtual classes and we are creating ​educational videos for students​ to continue 
their garden-based learning remotely. We have sent videos to all of the k-2 teachers. 
You can view them all on our ​YouTube channel​.  

Watch the videos to participate in our contest! ​ ​Click here ​to complete a “scavenger 
hunt” and enter to win a gardening kit prize! 

 
Students are sharing with us 
their work that they are 
completing as they follow along 
with our instructional videos, 
like drawing insect diagrams at 
home! 
 

 
 

Interested in remote garden-based  

learning experiences for your kid(s)  

over the summer? 

Please provide us with your contact  

information ​here​ ​and we can tell you  

more about our summer programming... 
 

We had a wonderful school year filled with fresh picked 
veggies, healthy smiles, sprouting seeds, discoveries, 
experiments, cooking projects, writing, drawing, reading, 
exploring, and so much more, as we connected with 
students through garden-based learning. We missed not seeing everyone these last few 
months and hope we can gather together in school gardens again next year! Have a fun, 
healthy, educational, and adventurous summer!  

    ​In growth and gratitude, 

Ms. Megan, Ms. Diana, & Ms. Nicole 
 
 

For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website 
www.landtolearn.org​  / ​And follow us on ​ Instagram​,  ​Facebook​, or​ ​Twitter 



    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


